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A new look for main reception 

If you’ve visited the hospital recently you may have 
noticed a new look and feel to our main reception 
desk. As part of early works to help prepare the 
hospital for future demolition and construction 
works, a new temporary reception desk has been 
created at Entrance B, directly opposite to the 
previous desk.  

The hospital’s switchboard team has also moved, 
with the new space boasting upgraded technology 
to ensure timely response to calls and a new paging 
system supporting efficient communication between 
medical teams. 

A second reception desk has also been created 
adjacent to Lift D in the main concourse to support 
increased pedestrian traffic via Entrance J once 
main works commence on the Liverpool Health and 
Academic Precinct construction.  

Stay updated  
Like and follow @LiverpoolHospital  

on Facebook and look out for the #PrecinctUpdate 
hashtag for the latest redevelopment project news! 

 Some of our switchboard team inside their new space 

Exciting works to come… 
 

Early works on the redevelopment project will continue 
throughout March, with impressive upgrades of our 
mortuary and kitchen spaces currently underway – 
stay tuned for details in future editions.  

Below ground, our builders are working on the 
connection of the P1 and P3 car parks which will 
provide improved access and traffic flow. 

 Entrance J reception desk 

 Scrubs the Pug recently visited one of our Patient Enquiry Officers to welcome visitors into the hospital 
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It’s competition time! 
Calling all primary school children across the 
Liverpool Local Government Area (LGA) – we 
need your help to name the 40-metre tower crane 
that will soon be on site to help build our new 
multi-storey car park at Liverpool Hospital!  

All you need to do is grab an entry form, colour in 
the image, come up with a name and tell us why 
you think that name would be great for our crane. 

The competition is open to local primary school 
students and children being treated in our hospital 
during the competition period.  

Great prizes are up for grabs for first, second and 
third place, including an iPad plus $100 and $50 
gift cards, generously supplied by the project 
builder ADCO Constructions. The winning name 
will also be displayed on a banner and hoisted 
daily from the tower crane! 

ENTRIES CLOSE FRIDAY 26 MARCH!  
Entry forms and competition details are available 

on our project website at  
www.lhap.health.nsw.gov.au/namethecrane 

Construction is now underway on a new $50 million 
multi-storey car park – a significant component in 
the delivery of the Liverpool Health and Academic 
Precinct.  

The seven-storey car park will improve accessibility 
to health services for patients and families and help 
meet the projected growth as a result of the 
redevelopment project.  

On completion of the car park in early 2022, an 
additional 500 parking spaces will be available 
across the hospital campus.  

The car park will also include rooftop solar panels in 
an innovative and practical approach to improving 
the hospital’s environmental sustainability by 
harnessing the power of the sun.  

Arts and health opportunity  
We’ll soon be seeking a Creative Producer to lead a 
multidisciplinary arts strategy for the redevelopment 
project, from planning through to commissioning. 

With a key focus of improving patient experience, 
you’ll be engaging with our Aboriginal and culturally 
and linguistically diverse (CALD) communities to 
create a safe and welcoming hospital environment 
through art and culture. 

If you or someone you know is interested in this 
unique opportunity, stay updated via Facebook or 
visit the project website at lhap.health.nsw.gov.au to 
learn more. 

Works underway on new car park 

 Piling works have commenced on the car park site 

FUN FACTS ABOUT OUR NEW CAR PARK 

cubic metres 
of concrete will be used 

 

tonne of steel will reinforce 
the structure  

OVER 

450 

MORE THAN 

10,000 
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